
Tuesday, September 21st 2010 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, September 21, 2010 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Gil Rand 

Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch 

Guest: Patrick Griffin 

 

Gil called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Public Participation/Patrick Griffin: 
Patrick wanted to make sure the Board was aware that Bill Mellett was down on Lady Slipper 

Road marking and measuring. The Board stated they were aware of this. 

 

Sign Intent to Excavate/Caulder: 
The Board reviewed and signed the Intent to Excavate for Caulder Construction. 

 

Sign Glacial Engery Bills: 
The Board reviewed and signed the Glacial Energy bills. 

 

Minutes of the September 7, 2010 Board Meetings: 
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of September 7, 2010 meeting. Gil seconded the motion 

and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Old Business: 
Jim stated that there is money left in the legal fund. He would like to use some of this money to 

hire a lawyer to research and establish the ownership of the Owner Unknown properties. The 

Board was in agreement to proceed with this. 

 

The Board selected the “No Dogs Allowed” signs and would like them posted in all town 

parks. The Board would also like better signage with the rules and regulations of the parks 

posted at each park.  

 

Other Business: 
Signed Checks. 

 

Letters have been mailed to all the residents on town water notifying them that the monthly 

drinking water samples tested positive for Coliform Bacteria. Coliform was found in more 

samples than allowed. This was a warning of potential problems NOT an emergency. The 

Water Dept is taking corrective actions including chlorination to eliminate the problem.  

 

The paving on Russell Farm Road has been completed.  

 



Bill is planning on renting a tractor to mow the brush on the sides of all town roads.  

 

The Town of Woodstock will be having a joint meeting with the Town of Lincoln on 

September 27, 2010 at 5:00pm at the Lincoln Town Hall to discuss Solid Waste Facility issues. 

 

Jim motioned to adjourn at 7:17 p.m. Gil seconded and the vote was affirmative. 

 

 


